
 

 

 

NATIONAL COMMISSION FOR WOMEN 

 

PRESS NOTE 

 

 

New Delhi, 06 September, 2018: On 05.09.2018, the National Commission 

for Women (NCW) took cognizance of various media reports published on 

05.09.2018, wherein it has been reported that a woman leader has allegedly 

accused the Shoranur MLA of sexual assault at the party office at 

Manarcaud in Palakkad, Kerala. 

 

The Commission is deeply disturbed with such alleged conduct on 

part of the elected representative.  

 

The Commission has written to the Director of Police & State Police 

Chief, Kerala giving directions that the matter be investigated. The NCW has 

also directed the DGP & State Police Chief to apprise the Commission about 

the action taken in the matter and ensure speedy delivery of justice to the 

victim.  
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